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Notification on posting of an extraordinary loss 

 

Our company has posted an extraordinary loss as follows, for the first quarter of the consolidated fiscal year 

ending March 2024 (April 1, 2023–June 30, 2023).    

 

 

1. Regarding the posting of an extraordinary loss (related to domestic certification) 

Our company acknowledged the wrongdoing for engine certification in the Japanese market, and revealed a 

problem with engine performance. Accordingly, we posted a loss of 13,059 million yen for compensation to 

suppliers, customers, and others as a loss related to domestic certification in the section of extraordinary losses in 

the first quarter of the consolidated fiscal year ending March 2024.  

 

2. Impact on our business performance 

This issue was reflected in “Financial Results for the First Quarter of the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2024 

[Japanese GAAP] (Consolidated),” which has been disclosed today. There is no change in the full-year earnings 

forecast for the fiscal year ending March 2024.    

 


